
CHECK-IN AND OUT FOR STUDENTS FROM 4 YEARS TO 2ND GRADE 

 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic we have some new routines for children’s classes from 4 

years to 2nd grade. We ask that you read our guidelines carefully before attending class in 

week 36, and prepare your children for them. That way we can ensure a good start to the 

semester for all our dancers. 

 

Check-in and check-out the 2 first weeks of the semester (with our Welcome Comittee) 

 

• The 2 first weeks of the semester we have a Welcome Comittee. The comittee will 

greet students by the front entrance, and will check names and phone numbers of all 

students from 4 years to 2nd grade. The parents/guardians are responsible for 

checking that the registered phone number is correct, so that we can contact you if 

necessary.  

 

• The children can take their shoes off by the entrance, and place them in the area 

marked with their dance studio number. The parents must take care of the children’s 

clothes and things during the dance class.  

 

• Parents can walk their children to the dance studio and deliver them to the teacher. 

The teacher will be waiting outside the studio door, and will guide the children in to 

the studio.  

Our lovely assistants will welcome the children inside the studio. 

After delivering the children the parents must leave the building, but must remain 

close so that we can reach you if necessary. 

 

• Because of the Covid-19 pandemic we must abide by the government’s restrictions, 

and unfortunately it will not be possible for parents to wait for their children inside 

the building. We recommend that parents wait in their cars, or outside the building.  

  

Teachers and assistants will do their best to ensure a positive and safe experience for 

the children. If challenges should arise in the introduction phase, we will try to 

facilitate this in the best possible way. If necessary we will contact the parents by 

phone.  

 

• Pick up: Teacher’s and assistants walk the children to the front door and help them 

put their shoes on. Parents line up outside the front door with 1-metre distance, and 

pick their child up one by one.  

 

 



Check-in and check-out the rest of the semester (without the welcome comittee) 

 

• The rest of the semester both teachers and assistants will meet the children at the 

entrance. Parents can still help the kids take their shoes and coats off, but must then 

leave the building. The teacher and assistant will escort the children to their dance 

studio.  

 

• Pick up: Teacher’s and assistants walk the children to the front door and help them 

put their shoes on. Parents line up outside the front door with 1-metre distance, and 

pick their child up one by one.  

 

REMEMBER 

• Arrive precisely at the time scheduled for your dance group.  

Do not arrive early, and do not linger in the building after class. 

 

• We have antibacterial dispensers in the entire building.  

Use antibacterial when you arrive and when you leave. 

 

• Stay in the «right lane» when walking indoors, to avoid close encounters. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


